
76

10 facts about  
Aluminium

Long  
life time

Choosing aluminium is 
a choice for life. 
Aluminium profiles 
will remain beautiful 
for years and years. 
They are not affected 
by UV rays or mois-
ture, do not corrode 
or rot.

Maintenance 
friendly

The surface treat-
ments of aluminium 
are extremely durable 
and therefore the 
profiles should never 
be varnished or paint-
ed. It is sufficient to 
clean the aluminium 
surfaces several times 
a year with lukewarm 
water and non- 
aggressive soap.

Optimal  
acoustic  
insulation

Combined with acous-
tical glass, aluminium 
solutions are designed 
to guarantee optimum 
sound insulation.

Environmen-
tally friendly 
and ecologically 
responsible

Aluminium is 100% 
recyclable. The recy-
cling of aluminium 
takes a minimum of 
energy, without loss of 
quality.

Thermal  
insulation

Aluminium solutions 
from Reynaers Alumin-
ium are designed with  
excellent thermal  
insulation. An alumin-
ium window insulates 
well against both the 
cold and the heat and 
meets all regulations 
for energy efficiency.

Safe and  
better fire  
protection

Aluminium is very 
strong and non-flam-
mable. Therefore it is  
resistant to burglary 
and provides fire  
protection.

Lightweight

Aluminium is an 
ultra-light material. 
At the same time, 
the material is very 
robust to realise com-
plex structures.

Numerous  
colours and 
styles

Aluminium profiles 
can be anodized or 
painted in more than 
400 RAL colours and 
different finishes. 
Whether it is a func-
tional, renaissance or  
minimalist building, 
the Reynaers Alu-
minium solutions are 
available in different 
styles, suited for 
every type of home.

Professional  
placement

The computer con-
trolled machining of 
the profiles and the 
precise assembly of 
the finished product 
enable a smooth and 
flawless installation of 
aluminium windows 
and doors.

Large window  
dimensions

Aluminium makes  
it possible to realise 
very large windows, 
offering wide views 
outside.
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